
Dartmouth  Police  Department
mourns loss of “beloved Lorie
Vieira”
“Please  join  Chief  Levesque  and  the  members  of  Dartmouth
Police Department as we mourn the loss of our beloved Lorie
Vieira, who passed away on Christmas Eve after a prolonged
period of declining health.

Prior to her retirement in 2022, Lorie worked as a clerk at
DPD for 24 years.

Beyond  her  infectious  smile  and  laugh,  Lorie  will  be
remembered most for her generosity, and enduring willingness
to always take the time to listen to anyone who needed to
talk.

We love you Lorie! The world is a little less bright today
without you.” -Dartmouth Police Department.
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